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The Selfish Giant 
Musical Performance for Years 1 - 6 

 
                                                

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

I am very pleased to let you know that we have booked a 

Musical Theatre Drama group to visit the school on 

Tuesday 4th December.  

They are coming to give a musical performance of the story 

‘The Selfish Giant’, with which they are doing a national tour. 

There will be singing, acting, costumes, props and scenery, 

as in any live show. All the creative team and actors are 

professionals in the industry and have trained at the highest 

level. 

Families normally pay a lot of money to go to the theatre so 

we decided that instead, we would bring the theatre to us, so 

that we could enjoy a fantastic live performance for a fraction 

of the cost. 

The drama group is called ‘Image Musical Theatre’ and they perform in schools and theatres 

all over the country. They will teach everyone four interactive songs before the performance, 

and also incorporate ten Bransgore pupils into the show (in costumes)! 

I hope you will support this exciting experience for your child with a donation of £1.00 per 

child to cover costs. 

All classes will share the story of ‘The Selfish Giant’ in advance of the show, so everyone will 

know the characters and understand the story. 

‘Oscar Wilde's short story is magically brought to life by Image Musical Theatre with beautiful 

costumes, an enchanting set, professional actors and wonderful music by Robert Hyman, this 

show will continue Image's tradition of providing the best touring theatre for primary schools.’ 

(Visit their website to find out more) 

I think this will be a great show for everyone. Thank you for your support. 

Yours sincerely 

Alison Mayall 

 


